
 

August 20, 2023 
 
Dear Citrus College Community,  
 
I hope you are doing well and staying safe. I am writing to share an update regarding Tropical 
Storm Hilary. Out of an abundance of caution, Citrus College will be closed on Monday, August 
21, 2023. The safety and well-being of our students, faculty and staff is our top priority. We will 
resume normal operations on Tuesday, August 22, 2023. 
 
For students and community members needing College assistance tomorrow, please visit the 
virtual welcome center at https://www.citruscollege.edu/welcomecenter/Pages/default.aspx. 
Student appointments and campus activities will be rescheduled when the college resumes 
normal operations on Tuesday, August 22, 2023. We appreciate your understanding and 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please continue to monitor your Citrus College 
email and the college’s social media channels for any additional updates.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President 

 

https://www.citruscollege.edu/welcomecenter/Pages/default.aspx

